

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

23rd April 2018

Dear Year 5 parents

## **Grammar School Information evening**

We would like to invite Year 5 parents to an information evening on Monday 18 March 2019 at 6pm. In this meeting we will be talking about how we have been preparing the children for the assessments since September and the way in which we have approached different question types. There will be the opportunity to have a go yourself at some of the questions and to discuss how you can support your child over the remaining weeks of the academic year and crucially over the summer break, when they are tackling question papers and practicing the techniques taught. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions in an open forum.

Mr Ashton will be discussing preparation for the Wirral Grammar Schools (West Kirby, Calday and Wirral Grammar) and the schools of special character (Upton Hall and St Anselm's)

We do hope you can join us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







